
December 2018 Message from  

HGCAA President – Van Mayorga 

Our November meeting was at ADI on Pinemont.  We pretty much had a full house.  I’d like to thank 

ADI for the gracious accommodations and providing great food. Please remember, our associate 

members support us, so please support them. 

The guest speaker was John Doyle with Perennial Software, presenting on Alarm Biller.  John’s 

presentation provoked quite a bit of conversation about what the software can do and should do.  

This seemed to be something that everyone had an interest in. 

Our next meeting is Thursday, December 13th at Electronic Customer Distributors (ECD) on Westpark.  

We are expecting the City of Houston for our guest speaker to share information about the new 

alarm ordinance for Houston.    

Remember, if you're not coming to the meetings, you're missing out on CEU's, great speakers and 

lots of inside information. 

As your president,  I welcome any issues for discussion or suggestions for improving this association.  

Contact me anytime at president@hgcaa.org. 

 

 

 

 

Van Mayorga, HGCAA President 


